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“If Your work Is a contInuatIon of Your 

prayer Life then your work becomes love in 

actIon.”  -Mother Angeline 
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We’ve missed you! 

In our next 

newsletter we will 

release the dates for 

Summer 2021! 

In the meantime: 

Take a look at our 

new website! 

Alumni, we need 

your help!  

(See Page 3) 

In the time of COVID-19, many of us have found ourselves working from 

home, having almost all of our social interaction online, and until recently, 

carrying out any spiritual practices on our own or virtually. As someone who 

thrives in social settings with the support and energy of a community around 

me, I have found it very difficult to feel like I’m doing my part to help the 

world in this time of crisis. Sure, I can wear a mask, but how can I be of ser-

vice to those in need if I’m stuck at home? 

Mother Angeline’s words have made me reflect on where the root of my 

desire to serve comes from. We have a hunger to give and receive love that 

comes directly from God. When our work stems from our prayer, our eve-

ry action becomes an act of love. On a given day, sometimes my act of love 

might look like designing a graphic for our website or adding to our board 

on Pinterest. It certainly doesn’t feel like a great act of courage, but I have to 

trust that my work will lead to someone’s encounter with our ministry and 

eventually Christ and his love. 

I hope you all can find the value in whatever it is you are being called to in 

the absence of our programs this summer. You are in our prayers! 

 
Reflection by Liz Lococo 

Email: elizlococo@gmail.com 

Cell Phone: 845-750-5133 

Mother Angeline Moment 



 

 

 

What’s Coming in 2021? 

It’s hard to tell what the world will look like this time next year, but we have every intention of 

having our programs in person. Everyone who was accepted for the 2020 programs will be 

invited to do their mission with us next summer at the location they had intended to go to if the 

programs had happened. We are praying fiercely that we will be returning to Our Lady’s Manor 

in Ireland and Mother Angeline McCrory Manor in Columbus, Ohio. Below are some pictures 

from past programs. We plan on making more wonderful memories with you in these homes 

next summer! 
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SALT Missionaries of the Past, 
 
We want to share the good work you’ve done and fun memories 
we’ve made! Here’s what we’re looking for and how we would 
like to share it: 

 
Pictures and videos—We want to reminisce with you 
about your mission! We will share these on our social me-
dia so you can interact with us and swap stories in the 
comments. 

 
Written testimonials—Get featured on our blog! 

 
Video testimonials—Help us populate our YouTube channel 
until we have our next in person program. 
 

Have a spiritual reflection to share with your fellow missionaries? 
Are you an artist who has created works inspired by your faith or 
service? Our website and social media are platforms to share 
your actions of love.  Tell us what you’re up to! 
 
Send your content to Liz at elizlococo@gmail.com. 
 

 

Alumni 
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